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This week we will be following our noses and finding out about the sense 
of smell. It can warn us of possible dangers and keep us safe. What would 
you do if you could smell smoke? If something smells bad would you eat or 
drink it? 
 
We are going to play ‘Guess the smell’. Can someone who is blindfolded 
identify lemon, banana, mint, chocolate or coffee using their sense of 
smell?  
 

    
 

Your child will be bringing home a fundraising Christmas card design order 
form. This project raises money for our school, so I would be very 
grateful for your support. Please follow the online instructions to place 
your order and then bring the form/design back to me by Friday 17th 
October, so it can be sent to the Cauliflower Group Company to produce 
your order. 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs. Terrell 


